
Practice garden comes into bloom

At your next visit to the practice I hope you will notice a big change 
in our back garden. Our new gardener has done a fantastic job of 
rejuvenating the lawn and flower beds. He has also included features 
which will encourage insects and wildlife to flourish.

We have always strived to make your ‘visit to the dentist’ as relaxing 
and comfortable as possible and we hope that enjoying the view from 
the patio doors on a sunny day will go some way to accomplishing 
this!

Shocking News!

We have bought an expensive piece of equipment for the practice 
which we hope we will never need to use!

The item is called an AED (automated external defibrillator). The 
machine can deliver a measured electric shock to the heart when 
someone is having a cardiac arrest (which is why we hope we never 
have to use it outside of a training session). 

Sudden cardiac arrest occurs because the electrical rhythm that 
controls the heart is replaced by a chaotic disorganised electrical 
rhythm called ventricular fibrillation. The shock from the AED restores 
the heart’s normal rhythm.

When someone goes into cardiac arrest, every minute without CPR 
and defibrillation reduces their chances of survival by 10%. Being so 
close to the High Street means that we may even be able help with an 
emergency in our wider community.
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Call 01227 771323 now to make your 
routine check-up appointment


